
From: Operations IATO [mailto:operations@iato.in] Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 5:28 PM 
To: 'sr@razdanholidays.com' <sr@razdanholidays.com> Subject: Your renewal with the Ministry of Tourism 
Government of India 
 

28th June 2018 
 
Mr. Sanjay Razdan,  

Director                
Razdan Travel Service Pvt. Ltd.      

308, Magnum House No. 1, 
Karampura Commercial Complex    
New Delhi   110 015                

                                                                                                                      
        
Sub: Your renewal with the Ministry of Tourism Government of India 
 

Dear Mr. Razdan, 
 

This is to draw your kind attention to earlier circulars dated 10th March 2017 & 
13th July, 2017 respectively wherein, you were requested to send us a copy of your 

latest valid Ministry of Tourism, Govt. of India recognition/approval letter. This 
is required urgently to update IATO records and coordinate the same with Ministry 
of Tourism records. 

 
The Executive Committee has taken a decision to change the membership category 

of all such members from Active to allied who have not submitted their copy of 
Renewal letter of Ministry of Tourism, Government of India recognition.   
 

The purpose of this letter is to give you another extended period of 15 days to 
submit a copy of your renewal letter of Ministry of Tourism, Government of India 
Recognition.   
 

In case we do not receive the copy of the letter of renewal of your recognition by the 
Ministry of Tourism, Government of India by 13th July 2018, membership of your 

company will be changed to Allied category and your company will cease to be an 
Active Member of IATO and invoice/bill for the annual subscription for the financial 
year 2018-19 will be sent to you accordingly.  

 
However, in case if you have already applied online for renewal and facing any 

problem, please send us the copy of acknowledgement of your submitting the 
application with the Ministry.  This will facilitate us to take up the matter with the 
Ministry. 

 
Please treat this as most urgent for necessary compliance please. 
 

Thanking you, 
 

With regards, 

  
 

mailto:operations@iato.in
mailto:sr@razdanholidays.com


Rajesh Mudgill 
Hony. Secretary  

 
Indian Association of Tour Operators 
(National Apex Body of Tour Operators)  
310, Padma Tower II, 22, Rajendra Place,  

New Delhi-110008 
: 91-11-25750034, 25738803  

: 91-1125750028   

: operations@iato.in 

:www.iato.in 

 Please consider the environment before printing. It is a Corporate Social Responsibility of 

IATO to create awareness on environment 
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